
Dear UCI Dance Undergraduates and Graduates, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I'm excited to share some important dates and updates with all 
of you. I'm looking forward to our upcoming interactions and am here to assist you with any 
questions or concerns you may have. Additionally, I'm thrilled to announce a monthly outdoor walk 
and talk session in Aldrich Park, providing us with a chance to enjoy some fresh air while having 
meaningful conversations. 
 
Our first walk and talk will take place on Friday, October 6, 2023, at 3 PM. We'll gather in front of 
the Contemporary Art Center. It promises to be a great opportunity for us to connect. 
 
Here are some key dates and information to keep in mind: 

Auditions: More details will be provided soon. 

● New Slate Dancer Auditions: Wednesday, October 4, 2023. 
● Dance Visions Dancer Auditions: Wednesday and Thursday, October 11-12, 2023. 
○ Please note that the Dance Visions auditions span two days, and your presence is required on 
both days. 
 
Exciting News: 

Starting November 1, 2023, we will welcome a fantastic new physical therapist to our team. 
I can't wait to see all of you soon, and please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions 
or if you'd like to schedule a meeting. Let's make this academic year a memorable one! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Dr. Sharp 
 


